MONTEREY COUNTY

RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY — PLANNING DEPARTMENT

Date:
To:
From:

Subject:

MEMORANDUM

July 6, 2009
Planning Commission
Paula Bradley, Associate Planner

Holman Ranch (PLN080450)- Continuance Request

Staff would like to request a continuance to the August 26, 2009 Planning Commission hearing to
allow staff time to revise the Mitigated Negative Declaration and recirculate the document. The
applicant has agreed to the continuance.

cc: Carol Allen, Secretary; Taven Kinison Brown, Planning Services Manager; Owner; Gail Hatter
Crawford, Lombardo and Gilles, LLP Agent; Paula Bradley Planner.



